
 
 

Chair’s Monthly Report 
 

April 2025 
 

 Delivering Easter Message to the Toronto Catholic District School Board Community – 
with a message for all of us to reflect on the meaning of faith in our lives, the strength of our 
community, and the opportunities we have to bring light and kindness into the world. 

 

 Delivering greetings at the Girls Who Game Celebration Day – Celebrating, Inspiring, 
talented grade 4 to 8 students - Girls in STEAM leveraging the power of gaming to deepen their 
understanding of STEAM concepts and computational thinking  
 

 Welcoming elementary student leaders at the Young Disciples’ Day at the CEC – hosted by 
the Nurturing Our Catholic Community Team for our elementary student leaders focusing 
primarily on Grade 6.  During the one-day events, students will learn about our new pastoral 
plan, In God’s Image – Growing in Knowledge 

 

 Along with the Director, delivering remarks at the Safe Schools Elementary and Secondary 
Student Ambassador Symposium - Growing in Knowledge to Serve with Love, with a special focus 
on digital citizenship and the responsible use of social media 
 

 Participated in the Equity parent presentation with Dr. ABC – Dr. Adnrew B. Campbell – 
Equity, Diversity and Inclusion begins at home – Encouraging parents to be inclusive role 
models by creating opportunities for their children to learn about others, and by making the 
home a space for both learning and unlearning 
 

 Participated in the 23 Division’s Cram-A-Cruiser Food Drive, collecting donations of non-
perishable food items with support from local grocery stores, to be distributed to community 
organizations and food banks 
 

 Had the pleasure of attending the competitive Female Volleyball Tournament at Monsignor 
Percy Johnson Catholic School, where the James Cardinal McGuigan Catholic Secondary 
School team claimed First Place! Congratulations to the winners to all the participating teams, 
with a special shoutout to All Saints Catholic Elementary School, St. Eugene Catholic 
Elementary School, and St. Gregory Catholic Elementary School. 


